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March 1, 2010 through April 30, 2010 

 
March 8, 2010: Debra Dull sent an email to Nancy Stark, Tim Vetere, James 
Warlaumont and Brett Wilkey to follow up on the email sent on February 18, 2010 
discussing the action items that remain outstanding: 

1. Getting all the accounts changed into the Green River Companies legal name 
and work on a summary billing.  

2. Scheduling a face to face meeting in Green River, UT, to review the Green River 
Companies Master Plan, tour the Rocky Mountain Power distribution lines, 
visit the Green River Company primary metering points and see the location 
of where the new Tamarisk Substation will be constructed.  

 
March 9, 2010:  Nancy Stark responded that she and Tim Vetere would check their 
schedules.  Nancy asked who would be attending the meeting. 
 
March 10, 2010:  Debra Dull responded that Jesse Barker, Rob Stewart, Eric Holje and 
Debra Dull would be attending.  Debra also outlined what the meeting would involve. 

• Drive and discuss the proposed Hasting Road power line extension 
• Visit the locations where additional metering will be installed 
• Review the Master Plan, and if necessary, physically locate any areas of concern 

 
April 8, 2010:  Nancy Stark sent email requesting meeting in Green River the afternoon 
of April 15th. 
 
April 9, 2010:  Debra Dull replied that the only date available during the week of April 
12th would be on Tuesday, April 13th. 
 
April 9, 2010:  Nancy Stark replied that April 13th would not work.  She would supply 
some other dates and times the week of April 19th. 
 
April 9, 2010:  Debra Dull sent out an email to Nancy Stark, Tim Vetere, James 
Warlaumont and Brett Wilkey explaining that Green River City had been given an update 
on the progress of the Tamarisk Substation.  Debra Dull provided a copy of the update to 
Green River Companies. 
 
April 12, 2010:  Nancy Stark sent an email asking for a meeting on the afternoon of 
April 20, 2010. 
 
April 12, 2010:  Debra Dull replied to the email asking if the meeting could be scheduled 
for the morning of April 21, 2010.  
 
 
 



April 21, 2010:  Radar Gilleland, Tim Vetere, Nancy Stark and Paul Harker from Green 
River Companies met in Green River, UT with Jesse Barker, Rob Stewart and Debra Dull 
from Rocky Mountain Power.    During the meeting Green River Companies discussed 
the possibility of adding an 8,000 to 10,000 kilowatt irrigation load.  Rocky Mountain 
Power assured Green River Companies that the new substation could accommodate their 
proposed new additional load.  The procedure of how to request a large additional load 
was discussed.  Everyone at the meeting visited the construction site of the new Tamarisk 
Substation, saw the new distribution power lines and saw the location for the new 
transmission interconnection and transmission power line. 
 
April 30, 2010:  Debra Dull sent an email to Nancy Stark, Tim Vetere, James 
Warlaumont and Brett Wilkey which detailed the notes from the meeting on April 21, 
2010. 
 
 
 
   
  
 
 
 
 


